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VISION 2 HEAR
Hello Friends, 

I am passing along a newsletter from our friends and partners in ministry in India. I have 
visited Pastor Ravi 3 times and served with SAC in various ways through the last several 
years. I have been inspired and challenged by the hard work he does for the Lord. I’d like 
to thank you for your generous support toward Pastor Ravi and his recent work with the 
needy, handicapped, and widows. Your kindness has gone a long way in meeting dire and 
desperate needs. Thank you for being part of building God’s Kingdom in India! 

I’d also like to inform you that Harvesters International agreed to forward donations to 
Pastor Ravi’s church in India. To contribute to Ravi’s ministry, please visit  
https://my.harvesters.net/sacindia  

Or send a check to Harvesters International 
P.O. Box 22549, Hilton Head Island, SC 29925 

(Include a note that your gift is for Pastor Ravi’s ministry in India.) 

With Sincere Gratitude, 

George Lockhart 
Lead Pastor New Vision Church 
President Vision 2 Hear Ministries, Inc. 
www.vision2hear.com 

https://my.harvesters.net/sacindia
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SAC MINISTRIES
Dear Partner in Ministry, 

On behalf of our church and Work for Good Foundation we are so humbled and thankful 
from the bottom of our hearts for your generous support that enables us to help the 
helpless. God gave me 
burden to care for 
physically disabled 
people in our area, 
including those who 
attend our church. Now 
we are helping 40 
physically disabled 
people, providing them 
with monthly groceries 
and also feeding them 
once a month. 

We also provide 
monthly groceries, as 
well as medical care, 
clothing, toiletries and blankets for 53 widows and senior citizens in our community and in 
our church. In addition, we prepare curry three times a week, and our team distributes 
meals and bottled water to homeless people on the streets of our city, Vijayawada. 

We truly appreciate your ongoing partnership with the Work For Good Foundation.The 
Bible says, “you should be concerned not only about your own interests, but about the 
interests of others as well (Philippians 2:4).” The happiest people are not the successful, 
but those who serve others. 

May our Lord richly bless you! Your fellow servant of our Lord, 

Pastor Ravi, 

Executive Director, 
Work for Good Foundation, 
Vijayawada, India. 

If you would like to see photos and videos of how your gift is 
being used to help the helpless, visit our Facebook page: https://
www.facebook.com/Ravilokeshkumar. (And please ‘like’ our 
page to receive a weekly ministry update on your FB news feed.) 


